



	
	John H. Lounsbury School of Education


Memo

To:
Pattie Tolbert, Chairperson, Academic Governance Committee
From:
Carol Bader and Linda Irwin-DeVitis, Associate Dean and Dean, School of Education
CC:
Anne Gormly, Vice President for Academic Affairs & Dean of Faculties
Date:
  September 21, 2004
Re:
Curriculum 
New Program ____
  Deactivated Programs _x___  

Program Name Change _____  New General Education Course ____
Other change affecting GC&SU __________________________________________

Summary of the Change and Rationale:

The following programs have been recommended for deletion and have gone through our governance procedures in the School of Education.  We will continue to work with students who are enrolled in the program to allow them to complete their degrees.
The programs being discontinued are:


M.Ed in Special Education --- Intellectual Disabilities (Mental Retardation)


M.Ed in Special Education ---  Behavior Disorders


M. Ed in Special Education --- Learning Disabilities
These programs are being deactivated for two related reasons:

1) Changes in certification in Georgia have made the M.Ed in Special Education –Interelated the degree of choice.  It provides more flexibility for administrators and allows individuals to provide services in a variety of settings.

2) Because of the changes in certification, the enrollments in these programs are very low and there have been no new applicants.

SOE minutes record approval by the School of Education on  8.20.04 and the EPC on 4.21.04.
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